
 
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:                Faculty, Staff, and Students 
 
FROM:          Robert A. Altenkirch, President 
 
DATE:           July 12, 2017 
 
SUBJECT:    Parking Presentation and Zone Map 
 
As you probably know, there are a number of important changes being made to campus 
parking that are designed to accommodate the increased number of students, improve 
vehicular circulation and pedestrian safety in, by design, an increasingly pedestrian, and 
bicycle, oriented environment (see Campus Master Plan Update 2016: 
http://www.uah.edu/facilities-and-operations/architect). To introduce the changes, campus-
wide informational meetings regarding parking for the 2017-18 academic year were held in 
Charger Union Theater June 29 and July 5. The PowerPoint presentation used at the most 
recent meeting is posted at http://www.uah.edu/president/presentations, and an interactive 
campus map showing parking zones for the 2017-18 academic year is posted at 
http://www.uah.edu/map.  
 
 
Additional informational meetings to be held in Charger Union Theater, as previously 
announced, are scheduled for this afternoon at 3:00 pm and July 25 and 26 at 7:00 pm. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bob 
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